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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

NO 7 OF 2012 
 
 

BARRY DOCKS – SCAFFOLDING AND PREPARATION WORKS FOR  
INSTALLATION OF RNLI PONTOON  

 
 
The following work to erect Scaffolding for the Installation of the new RNLI Pontoon in Barry Docks will be 
carried out by Andrew Scott Ltd as follows: - 
 
Scaffold installation from Wednesday 29th February 2012 until the end of following week. 
The scaffold walkway above the buttresses and part of the hanging scaffold down the face will be installed 
between Wednesday 29th February 2012 and Friday 2nd March 2012. 
Completion of the hanging scaffold low level will take place between Wednesday 7th March 2012 and Friday 
9th March 2012. 
The scaffold will be tied to the buttresses with drilled anchors and will be encapsulated with a debris net. 
Following this work the site strip (burning/grinding) will commence. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MARINE MANAGER, SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF,  CF10 4LY 

 

29th February 2012  
 

 All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 

 

 
Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessel or craft.  


